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 Mass Times—Phase 1 

(Effective August 1, 2020) 
 

Saturday:  4 p.m. 
 

Sunday:  7 a.m., 8 a.m., 9 a.m., 10 a.m.,         
     11 a.m., 12 noon, 4 p.m., 5:10 p.m. 

 
Daily Mass:   
 
Monday—Friday:   7 a.m., 11:30 a.m.            
Saturday: 8 a.m. 

‘Be patient with me, and I will pay you back in full.’  

Moved with compassion the master of that servant let 

him go and forgave him the loan.   When that servant had 

left, he found one of his fellow servants who owed him a 

much smaller amount.   He seized him and started to 

choke him, demanding, ‘Pay back what you owe.’        

Falling to his knees, his fellow servant begged him,      

‘Be patient with me, and I will pay you back.’  But        

he refused.              ~ Matthew 18:26-30 

OFFICE/ HOURS 

Parish Office Hours  
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-5:00pm 

Friday 9:00am-4:00pm 

Office is closed for lunch 12:15-1:15pm, Monday-Friday. 

Social Ministry Hours  
Call 303-292-1556 ext. 11 to schedule an appointment. 

     

Confessions 
 

Our weekday confessions continue at our     
normal times: 
 
After the weekday 11:30 a.m. Mass (until all 
are heard) and Friday: Noon-3 p.m. 
  
Saturday and Sunday:   
Confessions begin when Mass begins.   
We will hear confessions at the start of Masses 
and only through the end of Mass...when the 
church needs to be completely emptied for 
cleaning.  



HOLY GHOST PARISH                                                             oblates of the virgin mary 

A Note From the Pastor  

 

 

 

 

  

   

   

   

   

 

Financial Blessing 
 

Needed Weekly—Budget                             $15,000 

 

September 6, 2020 Actual Offertory              $15,175 

 

September 6, 2020 Weekly Online Giving                $3,339 

 

Needed Weekly—Sandwich Line    $2,950 

 

September 6, 2020 Actual Sandwich Line    $1,195 

 

September 6, 2020 Sandwich Line Online Giving        $370 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call the parish office to sign up  
children for religious education! 
 
Classes are held after the 12:00pm     
Sunday mass in the parish hall, with the 
first meeting on September 13. 
 
Children in 1st grade begin a 3-year     
program.  Older children are assigned to a 
class or to the Rite of Christian Initiation 
for Children (RCIC) based on assessment. 

 Think of Mary, Call on Mary 
 

Every church, diocese, and religious order has a titular feast – the feast of 
the principal patron for which it is named. The titular feast of Holy Ghost 
Church is Pentecost Sunday, and that of the Oblates of the Virgin Mary is 
the Holy Name of Mary, September 12. 
 
Pope Innocent XI added this feast to the Church’s universal calendar in 
1683. On September 12 that year, the siege of Vienna by Muslim Turks was 
broken and the miraculous victory was attributed to calling on the name of 
Mary. According to the Catholic Encyclopedia, “We venerate the name of 
Mary because it belongs to her who is the Mother of God, the holiest of  
creatures, the Queen of heaven and earth, the Mother of Mercy. The object 
of the feast is the Holy Virgin bearing the name of Miryam (Mary); the feast 
commemorates all the privileges given to Mary by God and all the graces we 
have received through her intercession and mediation.” 
 
Venerable Bruno Lanteri had a special filial love for Mary throughout his life 
and founded the Oblates in her name. He said, “the Congregation of the 
Oblates is not my work, but the work of Mary Most Holy… She is its            
foundress, its mother, and its teacher.” Our motto is from the Office of  
Readings of the feast, from a sermon on the Name of Mary by St. Bernard: 
 
In dangers, in hardships, in every doubt, think of Mary, call out to Mary. 
Following her, you will never go astray. Asking her help, you will never    
despair. Keeping her in your thoughts, you will never stumble. With her   
protection, you will not be afraid. With her leading you, you will never tire. 
Her kindness will see you through to the end. Then you will know by your 
own experience how true it is that “the Virgin’s name was Mary.”  
 
Brother Nathan 

     NOTE !!!  
The procedure for parking in the      

lot at 19th and Welton is very clear— 

enter your license plate’s letters and digits 

and enter the code for a Holy Ghost parking 

space dashboard ticket, as discussed below 

in each week’s bulletin. 

 

Holy Ghost Church will no longer take care 

of any parking tickets.    



 September 13, 2020 

Holy Ghost News 

Resuming the Public Celebration of the Holy Mass                              

 *(Phase One) 

 

*(Please note that this resumption will occur over a period of 

time and in different phases, informed by Archdiocesan  

guidelines and instructions.  This is not a return to normal 

schedules or procedures.) 

 

Preliminary information: 

The Sunday obligation is lifted for all Catholics. 

  

Parishioners who are ill in any way…cough, fever, colds, 

should not attend Mass.  Parishioners who are elderly or 

who have any pre-existing health difficulties should not 

attend Mass yet. 

 

In accord with current public health recommendations, the 

faithful should wear cloth face coverings when in public, 

including when they come to church. 

 

Parishioners should use hand sanitizing stations as they enter 

and exit the church. 

 

Communicants must receive the Eucharist on the hand and 

maintain the six-foot separation guidelines. 

 

Clearly marked stations will be set up throughout the church.  

These stations are places parishioners put themselves as a 

single person…a couple…or a family…when the stations 

for a Mass are filled, no other parishioners will be allowed 

to enter.   

 

There will be one entrance in…and one entrance for exit….  

PRAYER CORNER 
Please pray for the sick and those                                   

most in need of our prayers. 
Laura Escobedo-Jimenez, Ali Kerber,                                           

Robert McCormack, Darlene Perry 
 

PRAY FOR ALL OUR SERVICE MEN AND WOMEN 
LCpl Patrick Stur—Marines 

Joseph Chappell—Navy  
Marisa Alvarez—E5 Navy 

Benjamin Jacob Lucero—US Navy 
Richard Dottenwhy—E6 Army 

Tim Harper Vedra— USAF 
M SGT D.J. Hagberg, Air Force 
ENS Gemma Nowak, US Navy 
ENS Rebecca Nowak, USNR 

MIDN3/C Vincent Nowak, USNR 
Capt. Sean Dzierzanowski, USMC 

Readings for the Week of September 13, 2020: 
Monday: Nm 21:4b-9 ~ Ps 78:1b-2,34-38 ~ Phil 2:6-11 ~ Jn 3:13-

17                                                                                                   
Tuesday: 1 Cor 12:12-14,27-31a ~ Ps 100:1b-5 ~ Lk 2:33-35         
Wednesday: 1 Cor 21:31—13:13 ~ Ps 33:2-5,12,22~ Lk 7:31-35       
Thursday: 1 Cor 15:1-11 ~ Ps 118:1b-2,16-17,28 ~ Lk 7:36-50              
Friday: 1 Cor 15:12-20 ~ Ps 17:1b-d,6-7,8b,15 ~ Lk 8:1-3                      
Saturday: 1 Cor 15:35-37,42-49 ~ Ps 56:10c-12,13-14 ~ Lk 8:4-15       
Sunday: Is 55:6-9 ~ Ps 145:2-3,8-9,17-18 ~ Phil 1:20c-24,27a ~ Mt 

20:1-16a 

COMING SOON! — Blessing of the Animals 

 

Watch for upcoming details. 

 

(not in the church) 

REMINDERS 

 

 

Please keep six feet apart 

for social distancing. 

 

Holy Communion is only to 

be received in the hand. 
 

 
 
 

Anthony Nguyen and Valerie Villaruel 

 United in Christ on                                        
September 5, 2020 

Celebrant:  Msgr. Peter Quang Nguyen 
                                              

  Congratulations! 

 
 
 
 

Would you like to receive bulletins online?   Sign up for Flocknote and get 
timely and interesting information about Holy Ghost and the Church!   
 
In these strange times, a great way to communicate is through 
Flocknote...It is easy to sign up...simply call the office (Monday or Tuesday) 
and give your name and e-mail address.  There are two other ways to    
register:   
1. Visit our network at flocknote.com/HolyGhostChurch    
2. Text to join “holyghost” to 84576 from your phone and follow the            

instructions. 



Mass Intentions for the Week 

 
Sunday, July 28 , 2019  
7:00 am Oblates of the Virgin Mary 

8:30 am †Valerio Valeri 

10:00 am Holy Ghost Parishioneers 

Noon  Mass of Reparation for Clerical Abuse 

5:10 pm †John O’Neill 

 
Monday, July 29, 2019 
7:00 am †John Thielen 

11:30am †Doris Payne 

 
Tuesday, July 30, 2019 
7:00 am Fr. Rafael Solario 

11:30 am †Darius Johnson 

 
Wednesday, July 31, 2019 
7:00 am Virginia Thomas  

11:30 am Sayla Sawyer 

 
Thursday,    August 1, 2019 
7:00 am Fran Barrett 

11:30 am †John Thielen 

 
Friday, August 2, 2019 
7:00 am Jared Polis 

11:30 am Sayla Sawyer 

 
Saturday,     August 3, 2019 
8:00 am †Sally Boberg 

4:00 pm †John Turk family 

    

   Sunday        September 13, 2020  
7:00 am        Sisters of the Poor 

8:00 am        †Vanessa Guillen 

9:00 am        Tim Harper Vedra 

10:00 am      Holy Ghost Parishoners 

11:00 am      Gregory E. Perez 

Noon         Mass of Reparation for Clerical Abuse 

4:00 pm       †Mona Maez 

5:10 pm       †Mark Frazel 

  
Monday       September 14, 2020 
7:00 am        †Tom and †Angie Thornbury 

11:30 am       Bonita 

 
Tuesday       September 15, 2020 
7:00 am        Lessner and Mikkelsen Family 

11:30 am       †Lisa Mellick 

 
Wednesday  September 16, 2020 
7:00 am         Robyn 

11:30 am       †Eunice Pino 

     
Thursday      September 17, 2020 
7:00 am         Sue Smith 

11:30 am       †Kenneth Robertson 

 
Friday          September 18, 2020 
7:00 am          Monsignor John Barry 

11:30 am         Homeless Community 

 
Saturday       September 19, 2020 
8:00 am         †James and †Esther Waddy 

4:00 pm         †Mark Lessner, Jr. 

 

Holy Land Collection 
 

September 12-13, 2020 

 

The annual Pontifical Good Friday Collection did not 

happen during the normal time of Good Friday this 

year due to COVID-19 and has been rescheduled to 

take place as a second collection during the weekend 

of September 12-13.  The collection for the Holy Land 

is a universal collection.   

 

 

The collection sustains Christianity in the Holy Land.  With your  support, the Franciscans maintain the sacred 

shrines throughout the Holy Land so that pilgrims can walk in the footsteps of Jesus.   

 

In addition, the Franciscan friars minister in parishes, provide formation and education, build homes, provide jobs, 

take care of the elderly, and feed the hungry.  And in times of war and instability, they provide humanitarian aid.  

The Pontifical Good Friday Collection adds to the “universal” dimension of our faith.   

 

When you contribute to the Pontifical Good Friday Collection, you become an instrument of peace and join with 

Catholics around the world in solidarity with the Church in the Holy Land. 

 

UPCOMING EVENT 

 

A Bible Study course, 

Lectio: Peter, will be 

held on Thursday      

evenings starting        

September 24, from 

6:30pm-8:00pm.  The 

cost is $25.    

 

Please contact the      

parish office to register. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a special Mass of                                                

Reparation for Clerical Abuse                                                   

offered this Sunday at 12:00pm.                                      

Please join us. 


